BOARD AGENDA ITEM

May 8, 2012
SUBJECT:

Replacement of Gloverville Elementary and Leavelle McCampbell Middle Intercom
System

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

Bids were received for the Replacement of Gloverville Elementary and Leavelle
McCampbell Middle Intercom System on March 20, 2012 at 2:00 p.m. and publicly
opened. There was 1 bidder with the lowest bid being submitted by G&G Electrical
Services in the amount of $388,728.00. The Maintenance Department can no longer
repair or maintain the system due to inadequate wiring and inability to obtain parts.
The Five-Year Facility Improvement Plan for 2011-2012 as approved by the Board has
$600,000.00 budgeted for this project, which is adequate.

ADMINISTRATIVE CONSIDERATION:
The administration has reviewed the bids and determined that G&G Electrical Services is
the most responsible and responsive bidder for $388,728.00 to replace the existing
Intercom System at Gloverville Elementary and Leavelle McCampbell Middle.
RECOMMENDATION:
Authorize the administration to accept the low bid of $388,728.00 and enter into a
contract with G&G Electrical Services for replacement of the existing Intercom system at
Gloverville Elementary and Leavelle McCampbell Middle.
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David M. Caver
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